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Jun 21, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I am Kathryn Lenstet from Josephine county in southwest Oregon. 
 
I am supporting HB 2927 National Popular Vote. 
 
The President should be elected by the majority vote, not by the electoral college. 
 
So I hope the Committee will support this bill WITHOUT AMENDMENTS. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. K. Lenstet 
PO Box 2140 
Cave Junction, OR 97523-2140 
(541) 592-2961 
 
 

 


